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▪ Due to the Coronavirus pandemic all services and meetings at the church have been canceled 
until further notice. Stay connected! Check out our Facebook page and website. If you are not 
receiving our emails, please forward your email address to info@SunnysideAdventist.org, so we can 
keep you informed of our activities.  

▪ Want to connect and get into the Bible with friends? Sunnyside is offering an 
online Bible study and prayer Wednesdays at 7:00 PM, on Facebook Live. You 
may connect by going to Sunnyside’s page on Facebook, or go to our website, 
www.SunnysideAdvenitst.org, and click on “Live Stream” on Wednesdays at  
7:00 PM. 

▪ It’s almost time for a new Sabbath School quarter! Many have been asking 
“what about the new quarterlies — how do we get one?” We are encouraging as 
many as possible to go online for the quarterly at https://absg.adventist.org/next-
quarter#lessons. There is no charge. If you are unable to do so, contact the 
church office at 503-252-8080, and we’ll make sure you can get one.  

▪ ABC Notice: The Adventist Book Center is open with a modified “Drive Through!” You will not be able 
to shop in the store. Call us at 503-850-3300 to order for pick-up outside the front doors. They can also 
ship your order. 

▪ Student Aid applications – It’s that time of year again! If you are in need of financial aid to attend 
one of our schools, please fill out an application. It can be emailed to you. Please contact Rosie at 
info@sunnysideAdventist.org or call 503-252-8080, for the application to be sent to you. Applications 
are due in the office not later than May 15. You may email, mail, or drop your completed application at 
the church office for processing. 

▪ During this difficult time, if you are in need of financial help for rent, utilities, or other needs, the 
Family Resource Network stands by to help. Or if you know of a fellow church member that may need 
help and is hesitant to ask, let us know. Call the church office at 503-252-8080 or send an email to 
info@SunnysideAdventist.org. 

▪ This is to notify the constituency of Portland Adventist Academy that a Special Constituency 
Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, April 21, 7:00 PM, at the academy. PAA constituent members, 
please mark your calendar and represent Sunnyside at this very important meeting.  

▪ PAA postpones all alumni weekend events until 2021 due to the Coronavirus. Read more details: 
https://paasda.org/news/alumni-weekend-postponed-for-2021/  

▪ New proposed dates for Impact your Health Portland 2020 are 
July 10 and 12 at Portland Adventist Academy. This is a FREE 
medical, dental, and vision clinic coming to Portland, Volunteers are 
needed. Read more in the Communique.  

 

 

Sunnyside’s Weekly Communiqué 
The Communiqué includes extended information not available in the weekly bulletin. 

 Use the QR code or navigate to SunnysideAdventist.org/weekly-info 
 A paper copy is available at the information table in the Narthex. 
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March28, 2020 

Welcome to Sunnyside Adventist Church Online Streaming! 

 

 

 

Welcome: Pastor. Mark Witas 

Hymn of Praise: We’re Marching to Zion 
 

Prayer: Shekinah Francis  
 

Offering this week is for Oregon Conference Youth Support 
Please forward your tithe and offerings via mail, drop off at the church,  

or through online giving. 

Ministry of Music: I Wonder; Wendy Witas 

Scripture: Revelation 22:1-5; Gloriel Francis  

Bible Message: Marching to Zion; Pastor Mark Witas 
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